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Rickard was awarded an Honarary Life Membership of 
ASPA for his services to ASPA during the FIPS congress 
at Äre, Sweden in April, 2009. 
 
He demonstrated admirably all the skills that we see 
from top class patrollers, was ever friendly and quick to 
add a quip and have a laugh no matter what the 
occasion. 
 
Rick manages a ski resort close to Äre, and has been a 
supporter of the FIPS movement for some years. 


